
 
The Department of Political Science 

Kevin Patrick Moran 
Scholarship 

This award is in memory of Kevin Patrick Moran, a UCSB honor student who 
lost his life in the process of bringing peace to the Isla Vista Community. It 
is intended to provide scholarship assistance to worthy undergraduate 
students who demonstrate not only leadership qualities but a high degree 
of academic promise and have demonstrated a devotion to the way of 
life consistent with the peaceful principles by which Kevin Moran lived. 
Applicants must be in residence at UCSB for the next academic year.  

To apply, please complete the following information. 

Name:____________________________________​ Perm #:_______________​
 
Permanent Address:___________________________________________________​  
 
Phone:________________          Email:____________________________________​  
 
UCSB GPA: __________            Overall POLS GPA:__________ 
   
 
Have you ever been convicted of a crime?  YES NO 

If yes, please explain:  
 
 
 
Essay topics:  
In a short essay (maximum 600 words) discuss the ways in which your 
academic and/or extracurricular activities have embodied and advanced 
the ideals of peace and cooperation. 

 

Application and essay must be submitted by: May 18, 2025 
to: polsci-admin@ucsb.edu  


